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09/01/2021  10:35:212020/5576/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt The proposed structure is a useful updating of the previous installation. It is hard to mask either as a 

temporary caravan style structure. Either any improvement in conditions for the over tax to staff is welcome. 

An objection comes from the proposed retention of Steel and white colors for the proposed installation. The 

King William is a listed building which has a clear colour scheme in place- cream comma black, brick. Can 

these Colours be taken up by the new installation rather than a retention of bare steel and and white fronting?

09/01/2021  13:00:502020/5576/P SUPPRT R Hayhurst I thoroughly endorse this planning application.

The existing creperie kiosk is enormously popular and has a very loyal following - not least from my sons.  The 

operation is professionally run and they keep the immediate environment scrupulously clean.

The creperie is part of Hampstead's 'culture' and is part of Hampstead's appeal to tourists.

The existing kiosk, probably through age and use, needs replacing.
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